From: [

Sent: 07 December 2017 16:46
To: Planning
Subject: re. 2017/5950/P response to Planning application

I am a resident of Holly Lodge Estate. My address is 19¢c Swain's Lane, Highgate N6 6QX
My name is Diana Mavroleon. | have been a resident and owner of this freehold property for 11
years.

Here are my responses to Gail's Bakery two applications.

re: 2017/5950/P

1 disagree with a filtration system being installed that is not compliant with the needs of an Al
licence only. (see response to 2017/4233/P)

The current filtration system, besides being illegal and un-passed by Planning, is noisy and
incapable of dealing with the current output produced by Gails.
What is required then, 1s an appropriate system that complies to regulations for an Al.

The close proximity to the rear of our homes requires serious consideration in terms of size and
noise.
Endless sleepless nights have been due to Gails (forgetting?) to switch off their current system.

The level of air pollution into the rear bedroom, bathroom and kitchen of our homes, and
especially those on either side of Gails 1.e. no's 19 and 23 Swain's Lane, are mostly effected.
Our roof terraces are meant for recreation but during summer months are virtually out of bounds
due to the high level of odour and air pollution. Stinging eyes, nausea, unable to dry clothes on
the terrace, unable to sit and enjoy our privacy and recreation, and also the stench and pollution
to the inside of our homes are serious complaints, none of which Gails has ever attempted to
rectify.

What is happening now, is Gails applying to expand to A3 without ever properly dealing with
the high level of complaints in relation to their Al licence.

The levels of inconsideration and abuse are too high for any resident of Swain's Lane to even
consider an A3,

We have lived amongst the smog of Gails for too long now, and would like to see regulations
and law put actively into place, thereby disallowing any further disregard for residents and a
conservation environment that is, quite honestly, of no interest to Gails whatsoever.

I am also extremely concerned re the serious health issue connected to fatty globules produced
in the air by Gails, as these are clinically proven to contribute to the development of cancerous

cells in the blood stream.

For these serious reasons | am totally against the above application.



Your's Respectfully,

Diana Mavroleon



